
 

Project Positive Focus (PPF) 

We would like to invite all youth (ages 14-18) to the 

“Project Positive Focus” Bowling and Laser Tag Fun Day.  

 

This includes: Bowling competition, laser tag, and lunch. 

Lesson session: 

“Learning how to win or lose gracefully and respectfully.” 

 

                                                           

Date:   February 25, 2017                                       

Drop Off:  11:00 a.m.   

Strike Zone Bowling Alley, New Bern N.C. 

Pick up:  1:00 p.m.  

Strike Zone Bowling Alley, New Bern N.C. 

 

Please contact one of the following mentors if you can attend, no later than 

February 20, 2017.  

Officer Fisher (252) 672-4135 fishert@newbernpd.org 

Officer Hughes (252) 672-4287 hughesc@newbernpd.org 

Det. Hollowell (252) 672-4279 hollowellw@newbernpd.org 

Sgt. John Smith (252) 626 1771 smithj@newbernpd.org 

 

“The New Bern Police Department will positively IMPACT our 
community by giving our youth positives experiences”  
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